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NIBB-EMBL Collaboration
Dr. Anne Ephrussi’s 
visit to NIBB
Dr. Anne Ephrussi, the head of the Developmental Biology 

Unit of EMBL, visited on July 12nd, 2016. She gave a 
seminar titled “An atypical RNA-binding Tropomyosin 
recruits kinesin-1 to oskar mRNA for transport in the 
Drosophila oocyte” and visited the Laboratory of Neuronal 
Cell Biology to have a discussion with the members of Prof. 
Shiina’s team about intracellular RNA transport.
In addition, Dr. Ephrussi had a meeting with Dr. Masayuki 

Yamamoto, Director General of the National Institute for 
Basic Biology, and Prof. Naoto Ueno on the future of collab-
orative activities between EMBL and NIBB.

NIBB-Princeton University 
Collaboration
Prof. Ileana M. Cristea’s visit to NIBB 
Prof. Ileana M. Cristea from the Department of Molecular 

Biology, Princeton University, visited on September 23rd, 
2016. Prof. Cristea has been conducting an international 
joint research project, financially supported by NINS, with 
the Division of Morphogenesis at NIBB. She gave a seminar 
titled “Virology meets Proteomics: Understanding human 
organelle remodeling in space and time during viral infec-
tion” exclusively for NIBB’s researchers, and had a meeting 
with the members of the Division of Morphogenesis, Prof. 
Ueno’s group, to discuss the future of the joint research 
project.




